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Resignation Letter

July  1'  2011

Teena  Zindel  (President)
Decatur Library Board of Trustees
130  N.  Franklin  St
Decatur,  IL 62523  (217) 424-2900

Dear Teena :

I  regret to inform you that I'm  resigning from the board of trustees and the foundation  board  effective today July  1,
2011.  I have enjoyed working with everyone and  have learned a great deal over the past 4 years.   On July  11,  2011,  I
will  be  employed  with  Cargill,  Inc and  relocating  to  Cincinnati,  OH.

Sincerely,

Darryl  Barbee
cc.  LeAnn  Fisher


